
 

 
 
 

Independence of the Board 
 
 

o Our policy is to have an appropriate mix of executive 
and independent directors to maintain the 
independence of the Board, and to separate the Board 
functions of governance and management. 

o The Board periodically evaluates the need for 
increasing or decreasing its size based on business 
growth and in adherence with the above policy 

 


